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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:  HB 3059 
81st Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2021 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

  

Prepared by:  Libby Chamberlin 
Reviewed by:  Julie Neburka 
Date:  February 23, 2021 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Repeals statute authorizing law enforcement officers to command dispersal of unlawful assemblies and arrest 
participants who do not disperse. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Military Department (OMD), Oregon State Police (OSP), Department of Public Safety Standards and 
Training (DPSST), Counties 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure are indeterminate at this time - See explanatory analysis. 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
See analysis 
 
Analysis: 
The Oregon Military Department, Oregon State Police and the Department of Public Safety Standards and 
Training all report no fiscal impact from this measure.  
 
Counties may see an indirect negative fiscal impact from House Bill 3059 as a result of law enforcement offices 
not being able to declare an unlawful assembly and trying to prevent liability by ordering a crowd to disperse. 
Therefore, the fiscal impact of House Bill 3059 on counties is indeterminate at this time. 
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